
Dear Chair Doherty and Members of the Committee, 
 
As a parent, I oppose this bill because I do not want OHA and the Dept. Of Education to survey my 
children without my full informed consent, which would include a list of questions previewed by me 
ahead of time. This is government overreach for the purpose of healthcare intervention. I only take my 
children to physicians who have been screened by me for their competence, understanding of 
integrative medicine, and non-pharmaceutical treatment options. Parents should not be required to 
opt-out of surveys for their children that breach their family’s medical privacy. 
 
Regards,  
Vanessa Sheets  
1217 N W Constellation Dr 
Bend, OR 97701  
 


